
 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 22ND SEPTEMBER 
SECONDARY TRANSFER  
Come and find out all about secondary transfer 
processes and procedures 
Mrs Akinmade and Ms Kelleher will explain the secondary 

transfer process, go through the key dates and explain how 

Stockwell Primary can support you in this process. 

Remember, submit online and on time by 31st October 

 

Secondary Transfer 

──── 

3: 45 – 4:45pm 

──── 

Principals from some 
of our local 

secondary schools 
will be in 

attendance 

──── 

Come and join us in 
the main hall 

──── 

We look forward to 
seeing you there 
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